
 

 

03 October 2025 

The Melbourne Holocaust Museum is deeply saddened by the horrific attack at a 

synagogue in Manchester on the holy day of Yom Kippur. We express our heartfelt 

sympathies to the victims, their families and the Jewish community in Manchester. 

This act of violence is a stark reminder that antisemitism continues to be a threat to 

Jewish communities around the world.  

As an institution dedicated to Holocaust remembrance and education, we reaffirm our 

commitment to combating hatred and fostering a more compassionate and respectful 

society. 

 


